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MERRY CHRISTMAS STARLIGHT RANCH 

The season of joy and happiness is upon us!  It’s a great 
time of the year to count our blessings and remember 
why we celebrate this special day!  

We had a Thanksgiving dinner that was a true blessing in 
itself. If you were there you know what I am talking 
about. Not only was the feast amazing, along with that 
table full of sweets provided by individual residents that 
was pure happiness. The part that really stood out to me 
was to see so many of our residents  gathered to break 
bread, spend a bit of time together and to hear them all 
talking about how good the meal was.  

As I often mention in these letters the greatest part of 
our community is the residents that live here. We all 
know there are the everyday problems that come in life 
these days but as a community when you see and hear 
the happiness that was in our Clubhouse for this 
Thanksgiving celebration, there seems to be a better 
balance to it all. I feel so blessed to be part of this 
community. Last month the community let me know that 
you are happy to have me represent your opinions and 
needs with management by electing me to hold the seat 
as president of the Starlight Ranch HOA for another term. 
Along with that, we had some other great residents step 
up and be seated to the board. We have a lot of business 
to take care of again this year. It is great to have such a 
competent team. 

Over the last few months most of the letters that I have 
written for this newsletter have been based on working 
together to make our community a better place to call 
home by working together on the rules and regulations 
of the park. To many of us, it is hard to see that there 
have already been a lot of changes and cleaning to get 
our community back to the standards that we moved 
here to enjoy. There are a lot more of these issues in the  

 

works thanks to the residents and board members 
getting the information to the new management team in 
the office.  

So, like I have mentioned many times before, if you see 
rules being broken, please say something to the office or 
to one of our board members. Sometimes people feel 
that they are not heard when they do speak up…but you 
are.  

Already, many of the unauthorized residents have been 
“called out” and many more will be receiving a letter 
from management and our legal department addressing 
this issue. I can tell you that people who have been 
breaking the rules and regulations are getting very upset 
when the letter arrives. The parents of the children living 
here are some of the “upset” people and have many 
excuses and stories. Sadly, it is so wrong to have children 
hiding in a house so “grandma doesn't lose her home”, 
teaching them to lie about their living arrangements so 
they can live here illegally. 

Sending a special “thank you” to Jim and Ruthie Henley 
for all of their help putting the newsletter together each 
month for the past few years. This job will be handed 
over to another resident, Roger Hurlburt, beginning in 
2020. Their help has been very much appreciated and 
helpful! 

Thank you to one and all. 

Enjoy this special season of joy and happiness  

Curt 

  

 

 

http://www.starlightranchhoaweb.com/
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  • Handel’s Messiah 
o December 1st – 2:15 p.m. free 

concert. Bob Carr Theater 401 W. 
Livingston St. downtown  

• Christmas in the Park 
o December 5th – City of Winter Park 

41st annual event. The two hour 
program begins at 6:15 p.m. and 
includes the Bach Festival Choir in 
concert on the main stage. 

• Winter on the Avenue & Holiday Tree 
Lighting 

o December 6th – City of Winter Park 
street party 5 to 10 p.m. along Park 
Avenue in Central Park 

• 32nd Annual Light up Winter Garden 
o December 6th – Plant Street 

Ceremony starts at 6 p.m. 
• City of Oviedo – Tree lighting, food trucks 

and Santa 
o December 5th – see Center Lake Park 

transformed by Elf’in Magic! 
• 39th Annual Light Up Mount Dora 

o November 30th – 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 
p.m. but lights on all nights 
following. 

• Lake Eola Park Tree Lighting & 
Entertainment (free) 

o December 6th 5 – 9 p.m. 
• Ye Olde Hometown Christmas Parade 

o December 7th 9 a.m. Downtown 
Winter Park. 

Obituary Notices 

Long-time resident of Starlight Ranch, Emilio 
Melendez, died October 10th.  Graveside services will 
be held on December 26, 2019. We extend our 
sympathies to his son, Louis Melendez, who also 
lives at Starlight and to all the friends and neighbors 
who were so fond of him.  

Sympathy to the family and friends of Ethel Louise 
McNeal who passed away recently. Her neighbors 
on Horse Shoe Bend are sad to say goodbye to such 
a wonderful neighbor. 

Editorial Comment 

Jim Henley 

As this is my last time editing the monthly 
newsletter for our Home Owners Association I 
wanted to take the opportunity to express my 
thanks for the support from our HOA board. Ruthie 
and I enjoy providing this service and it is with 
some regret we have decided to end it this year. 
However, in my new role as a Board Member 
Director I intend to continue working to support 
our residents at Starlight Ranch. 

Some of our residents may not know about our 
Official HOA Website. I have been developing that 
site since sometime in 2013. I will continue to keep 
it updated with our Board Minutes, Financials, etc. 
I know the name for the site 
(https://starlightranchhoaweb.com) is awkward 
to put in your PC but usually once you enter it you 
should be able to return without problems. Check 
it out! 

In case you wonder, my passion is landscape 
photography and I intend to be increasingly 
involved over the next year which means travel 
often. That is the primary reason for dropping the 
newsletter editing. 

Feel free to contact me for PC or Photography 
questions. I love it!  

Finally, my best wishes for a wonderful holiday 
season and a healthy New Year! 
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NAME BIRTHDAY ANVER. 
Emilo Gonzalez 12/1 

 Albert Michaels 12/4 
 Isabel Rodriguez 12/5 
 Jane M. Ortiz 12/7 
 Georgia Moffat 12/12 
 Donald Power 12/13 
 Bryan Bailey 12/14 
 Richard Pryze 12/16 
 George Estep 12/18 
 Mary Rivera 12/19 
 Cindy Pokel 12/20 
 Maria Brown 12/24 
 Carol Herring 12/24 
 Patty Olsen 12/24 
 Susan Duncan 12/25 
 Angie Ambra 12/25 
 Verna Dixon 12/31 
 Gerry Eten 12/31 
 Junior Rodriguez 12/31 
 Louis & Robin DeSilvio 

 
12/3 

Carol & Tony Ortiz 
 

12/5 
Bob & Jo Ellen Hall 

 
12/5 

Steven & Shirley Henry 
 

12/27 
Robert & Madeline McDuffie 

 
12/28 

Stephen & Diane Bagley 
 

12/30 
 

December Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 

Annual Rummage Sale Report 
by Joan Stearns 

 
Even though the weather was certainly not on our side...it 
was so cold!...the Annual Rummage Sale was on! 
 
First, I have to thank Denise Koplar, our parking 
monitor.  She worked outside from 5 am - 1 pm!  Curt was 
great in seeing that the tables for the vendors were where 
they should have been.  And, of course, thanks to Georgia, 
who always keeps us organized. 
 
Even though the crowd was light, it was wonderful to see 
old friends.  AND, I certainly added a few treasured items to 
my collection. 
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DEBI PENDER 
DP Health & Medicare Specialist 

www.dphealthbroker.com (visit my website) 
321-287-3360  -  debi@dphealthbroker.com 

WANT A BIGGER SOCIAL SECURITY CHECK…..MANY QUALIFY AND DON’T EVEN KNOW IT. 
OPEN ENOLLMENT FOR MEDICARE: 11-15 THRU 12-7-19 
MAKE YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY!  I WILL COME TO YOU: 321-287-3360 

• MEDICARE ADVANTAGE PLANS 
• SUPPLEMENT PLANS 
• PRESCRIPTION DRUG PLANS 
• RX EXTRA HELP 
• DENTAL 
• VISION 
• HEARING 
• LONG TERM CARE 
• HEALTH INSURANCE (OPEN ENROLLMENT FOR AFFORDABLE CARE ACT – 11/1 – 12/15/19)  Many new 

insurance plans are also available that are not part of the Affordable Care Act AND you can get them NOW. 
I was a resident; my mom still lives there. You may have seen my SUV with my BIG Medicare sign!  Let me make this 
process easy.  Brokers can offer all the plans so YOU MAKE THE DECISION 

IF YOU ARE LOOKING FOR THE BEST PLANS FOR THE BEST PRICE….CALL ME,  A BROKER    321-287-3360 
 

10 WARNING SIGNS OF ALZHEIMER’S 

Alzheimer’s and other dementias cause changes in memory, thinking and behavior that interfere with daily life. Join us 
to learn about 10 common warning signs and what to watch for in yourself and others. 
» Typical age-related changes.   » Common warning signs of Alzheimer’s. » How to approach someone about memory 
concerns. » Early detection, the benefits of a diagnosis and the diagnostic process. » Alzheimer’s Association resources. 
The Need to Support our Programs and Services Today 
5.7 million Americans have Alzheimer’s disease, with over ½ million residing in Florida. That number is projected to 
reach 14 million Americans by 2050. Our chapter supports over 150,000 people with Alzheimer’s, and the 500,000 plus 
caregivers, in our 43-county service area. With our employees and many dedicated volunteers, we serve thousands of 
people touched by this disease in Florida and, through generous support from friends like you, all of our services are 
provided free of charge.  
A sign-up sheet is in the front clubhouse.  The presentation will be on Jan 21st at 2 PM 
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Linda McRobie 

 
Hello fellow ranchers!!  As most of you all know, I 
will be your new activity chairperson.  A BIG thank 
you to Laurie Lyons and Curt Delong for all they 
have done for activities. Great job!!   

Crafting will be on Dec. 2nd and 9th, Ice Cream 
Social on Dec. 7th, Vets Social on Dec. 20th and our 
Christmas Dinner on Dec. 21st.  

We will be collecting donations to be used as gifts 
for our Christmas Dinner.  Please only NEW items.  

There will be no chair exercises on Dec. 24th or 
Dec. 31st and no bread on Dec 25th or Jan 1st due 
to the Holidays.   

There is a new sign-up sheet for volunteers.  
Please sign up along with your phone number.  I 
hope everyone has a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

Pat Williams 

We do chair exercises every Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings at 10 am at the back clubhouse. These 
exercises are done sitting down to DVDs on the TV. 
They are very helpful and easy to follow. Also, you do 
as much as you’re able. If you want to stop a few 
minutes and then continue that’s fine. There is no 
pressure. Some weeks we use weights which are 
supplied but if you have your own that is fine too. 
Our main group is Ruthie, Mable, Pat and Bertha. 
Laraine has joined and when possible Maria comes 
and joins us. We all enjoy what we are doing. Why 
don’t you stop in some Tuesday or Thursday and see 
what’s going on. You may decide that this is 
something you would like to try. And if you didn’t 
want to do it twice a week you are welcome to come 
once a week. It is entirely up to you. 

 



 

Starlight Ranch Office 
After hours/weekends 

407-273-3130 
407-770-7015 

Rattlesnake Security 407-545-1464 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 
Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 

 


